University of North Dakota

LND UND Scholarly Commons

Elwyn B. Robinson Department of Special

Usher Burdick Papers Collections

5-26-1953

Letter from Representative Burdick to James Black Dog
Regarding Relocations Due to Planned Inundation, May 26, 1953

Usher L. Burdick
United States House of Representatives

How does access to this work benefit you? Let us know!

Follow this and additional works at: https://commons.und.edu/burdick-papers

Recommended Citation

Burdick, Usher L., "Letter from Representative Burdick to James Black Dog Regarding Relocations Due to
Planned Inundation, May 26, 1953" (1953). Usher Burdick Papers. 461.
https://commons.und.edu/burdick-papers/461

This Book is brought to you for free and open access by the Elwyn B. Robinson Department of Special Collections
at UND Scholarly Commons. It has been accepted for inclusion in Usher Burdick Papers by an authorized
administrator of UND Scholarly Commons. For more information, please contact und.commons@library.und.edu.


https://commons.und.edu/
https://commons.und.edu/burdick-papers
https://commons.und.edu/archives
https://commons.und.edu/archives
https://und.libwizard.com/f/commons-benefits?rft.title=https://commons.und.edu/burdick-papers/461
https://commons.und.edu/burdick-papers?utm_source=commons.und.edu%2Fburdick-papers%2F461&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
https://commons.und.edu/burdick-papers/461?utm_source=commons.und.edu%2Fburdick-papers%2F461&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
mailto:und.commons@library.und.edu

May 26, 1953

Mr. James Black Dog
- Elbowoods, North Dakota

Dear Mr. Black Dog:

T have not answered your letter before, for ths
reason that I have been waiting for a reply to a telegram
I sent to President Eisenhower concerning the order that
people in the flooding area would have to leave their
homes and re-locate before July 1, 1953,

I had an answer this morning, but the ordei to

move will have to be complied with. The only relief sug-
gested that individuals may make application for an extension
of time, where it would cause an undue hardship to move before
the time set in the order -~ in your sister's case, before
October 15, 1953.. If it is essential that she have more time
I would suggest that she write Mr., Grahem Holmes, the Area
Counsel at Aberdeen.

Very truly yours,
Ysher L. Burdick, M. C.

P.48. I am returning the letters you enclosed.
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